
CT 9th Annual Secondary Transition Symposium: 

Transitioning Back into ACTION! 
Advocating-Career-Training-Independence-Opportunity-Networking 

Friday, May 10, 2024 | 9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

Central Connecticut State University 
The Connecticut Secondary Transition Symposium brings students and their families together with 
educators and other professionals to improve secondary transition programming and services for 
students with disabilities. 

Our Keynote speaker will be Jane M. Moen, Executive 
Director of ‘A Little Compassion Inc.’ in Deep River, CT. The 
Mission of A Little Compassion is to build a safe, kind, and 
inclusive community for all regardless of neurodiversity. 
Their flagship program, The Nest Coffee House, takes the 
lead in providing authentic and enriching employment and 
social opportunities for neurodiverse young adults as well as 
offering support for their families. Through education and 
empowerment programming, The Nest increases public 
awareness and acceptance to ensure that neurodiverse 
young adults are seen and valued. 

All participants must register through Canvas* to gain access to 
the symposium materials. Instructions for Canvas will be sent 
within the registration confirmation notice. 

There is a $15 registration fee. Students/Youth are FREE (cost to 
be covered by CT State Department of Education). 

Registration is available on the SERC Events page found at 
https://ctserc.org/events (or use QR code provided here). 

*Canvas is the Learning Management System where our Symposium’s 
materials and activities will take place. 
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